-----Original Message-----

From: 

Sent: 22 November 2016 09:49

To: Bob Neville

Subject: 16/02030/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Sibford Gower

6 Cotswold Close

Sibford Ferris

Nr Banbury

Oxon

OX15 5QP

Ref: Planning Application: 16/02030/F                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       22/11/2016

Dear Sir

I would like to object to this planning application because:

 This building would be a blot on the landscape in a conservation area that is in an area of  outstanding natural beauty and would add nothing to the village and very doubtfully the pub itself. As you are well aware the owners of the property have tried to build on the land, de-licence the pub and done several thing to the property without permission. We were told by Mrs Noquet at a public meeting that the pub would reopen but as yet is only open for approximately 3 hours per week. I have been told that it is to open weekday lunch times in future but still as yet no regular evening opening. I am sure that this is being done just to say that the pub is not viable so permission is needed to build holiday lets so the place can survive. I am sure in the right hands the pub would be very viable as it always used to be.

 It has also been stated that there was a building on this plot before but in actual fact the building was the other side of the pub and on land that doesn’t even belong to the Bishop Blaize/Pheasant Plucker.  

 I am sure that CDC  Planning department are  intelligent enough to see through this application for the rouse that it is and will deny permission.

Yours Sincerely

Nigel Bryan.

